
December 27, 2012 City Council Minutes 

December 27, 2012 
 

The City of Owen Common Council met in special session on Tuesday, December 27, 2012 at 4:30 
p.m. at City Hall. Mayor Stephen Heggemeier presided and Carol Devine, Deputy Clerk, served as 
secretary. 
Present Alderpersons: Hanson, Tolzmann, Lulloff, Lorence, Feldman and Kiviko. A quorum being 
present, the meeting was called to order. Also present were Tim Swiggum-CDA Director and Officer 
John Stubbe.  
 

Consideration of Applicants and hire Police Chief: 
After much discussion, it was decided to check deeper into the background reports of the applicants for 

Police Chief and possibly 
set up a 2nd interview with the applicants. 
 
Pay Request 
A Tolzmann/Hanson motion was made to increase Officer Millie Larson’s pay to $13 per hour. Motion 

passed with all ayes. 
 
Mustang 
A Feldman/Lulloff motion was made to allow Brian Bredlau to sell the Mustang at his discretion. All aye 
vote confirmed 
motion. City Hall received a check for $2,000.00. 

 
Adjourn 
A Lorence/Kiviko motion and subsequent vote approved to adjourn the 12/27/12 open session meeting 

at 5:30 p.m. 
 
(To be considered for Approval at the 1/8/2013 Council Meeting. Published 1-16-2013.) 

 


